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“Helping People Li ve Better Lives”    

 
  

 

To: All Providers Participating in the Nebraska Medicaid Program  
From: Kevin Bagley, Director 
Date: April 4, 2022 
Re: HCPC Code Q0112 – All Potassium Hydroxide (KOH) Preparations 

This provider bulletin is being issued to notify providers that effective April 1, 2022, Nebraska 

Medicaid covers HCPC code Q0112, all potassium hydroxide preparation Physician-Performed 

Microscopy (PPM) level tests.  

Fee schedules are available on the DHHS website: https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Medicaid-Provider-

Rates-and-Fee-Schedules.aspx  

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, Londa Krull, MLTC RN Program Specialist at (531) 530-

7245.   

Provider Bulletins, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at 

https://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-Provider-Bulletins.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you 

stay up to date about new Provider Bulletins. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Medicaid-Provider-Rates-and-Fee-Schedules.aspx
https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Medicaid-Provider-Rates-and-Fee-Schedules.aspx
https://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-Provider-Bulletins.aspx

